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In honor of being a 2023-2024 

4-H Cloverbud member, you and your 
family are invited to attend

 an Ice Cream Social on
Wednesday, July 24, 2024

from 6:30-7:30 p.m.
DeKalb County Farm Bureau Auditorium.

 Please RSVP by July 19 by 
calling 815/758-8194 or emailing Nicole at

groezing@illinois.edu


